
 
Apartment Defects Campaign Update, 24 November, 2022 – PLEASE SHARE 
 
CDA Protest, 1pm, Wednesday, 7 December at Leinster House 
 
The Construction Defects Alliance will be holding a dignified protest outside Leinster House 
at 1pm on Wednesday, 7 December next and we are urging as many of you as possible—and 
your neighbours – to attend. 
 
The purpose of the event is to mark the fifth anniversary of the completion of the 
Oireachtas Housing Committee’s Safe as Houses? report which recommended the setting up 
of a redress scheme to ensure that ordinary owners who bought in good faith are not liable 
for the costs of remediating defects. 
 
While work is underway on putting a remediation support scheme in place we want to use 
this demonstration to remind our policy makers of the urgency of this problem and the need 
to put a scheme in place that is fit-for-purpose – in other words, will ensure that people’s 
homes are properly remediated so that they are safe and healthy to live in. 
 
In addition to the protest at 1pm on 7 December, the Alliance will be speaking at a briefing 
for Oireachtas members and staff at 2pm on that day. 
 
So please put these events in your diary – more details to come in the coming days. 
 
 
Tonight’s Prime Time  
 
Tonight’s Prime Time programme on RTE1 at 9.35pm is focusing on the issue of apartment 
defects. While it will be focusing on one particular development in south west Dublin it will 
also be examining the wider challenges posed by defects and what needs to be done. 
 
Please tune in this evening. 
 
 
Ends. 
 



 


